
Veterans, John, Chris and Emily didn't let a 

little rain ruin the schedule! 

Board member Violet enjoyed some hot 

chocolate with a new Volunteer, Declan! 

(Thank you, Tim Horton’s, for providing 

warm beverages for our volunteers)

Heroic Gardens partnered with Stratford 

Parks and Recreation Committee once again 

and welcomed the 2023 volunteer season 

opener at Veterans Memorial Park, where we 

finished a beautiful bocce court, and cleaned 

up the park to prepare for Spring.



A big thank you to VHR Rental for providing a dingo to make 

the job less backbreaking. Tony also built a free library out of 

an old cabinet Violet had hanging in her shed. He installed it 

and we added books for all to enjoy.  A great addition to our 

very beautiful and peaceful park.

WANTED: FOR BEING A GIVING HUMAN.
(If you see this man, HUG him)

HG Advisory board member and Air Force Veteran, Tony Melle 

does it again. dream big and led the efforts of creating something 

that the Veteran and Stratford community can enjoy.



Several members of the Balog family, including Board member Lisa, joined us for volunteer 

day and the kids were able to participate in a kids craft of making planters out of 

imperfect childrens’ garden boots provided by Wester Chief.   




